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NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION
300 Erie Blvd. West

Syracuse, New York 13202

August 18, 1999

Honorable Debra Renner, Acting Secretary
Public Service Commission
3 Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223

Dear Acting Secretary Renner:

The enclosed supplement issued by Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation, is
transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the Public
Service Commission, State of New York:

Supplement No. 4

To PSC No. 214 Electricity

Issued: August 18, 1999

The purpose of this filing is to postpone the effective date from
October 1, 1999 to October 12, 1999 for the filing issued August 12, 1999
proposing to amend the Company's tariffs for specific conditions associated
with the administration of the New York Independent System Operator (NYISO). 
This filing specifically proposed tariff revisions that addressed retail
tariff amendments.

As requested in the original filing letter, this postponement is
requested due to the fact that the implementation date of the NYISO has been
delayed to October 12, 1999 and the leaves filed are directly linked to this
implementation date.

Also, the Company requests waiver of newspaper publication for this
filing.

Please advise the undersigned of any further action regarding this
proceeding.

Very truly yours,

NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION

George A. Bauman, Manager
Tariff Services

GAB
Attachment

Received: 8/18/1999


